
A Timely Seminar with 

 
in Seattle! 

 

On the occasion of the world wide celebrations of our 

22
nd

 Independence Day Holiday, we are pleased to 

announce that H.E. Mr. Yemane Gebreab, political 

head of PFDJ, will conduct a timely seminar reflecting 

the prevailing conditions that exist in our country. All 

Eritreans and friends of Eritrea are cordially invited 

and indeed encouraged not to miss this opportunity. 

And in consideration to others, please be on time. 

 

Date ፡ Sunday May 19, 2013 

Time:  Program starts at 3 PM 

(Meeting hall doors open at 2 PM) 

Place:  Eritrean Association Center 
1954 S Massachusetts Street, Seattle 98144 

 

Awet nhafash! 


